
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
1 April 2021 
 

 
YEAR 3 MUSIC LESSONS – RECORDERS 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After Easter the children will be learning to play the recorder as part of the music 
curriculum for year 3. All the children will need their own recorder. They may bring one 
from home or one can be ordered from the school at a cost of £2.50 (payment details 
below in bold) by Wednesday 21 April 2021 if you wish to order one. 
 
If you feel that you would be unable to supply your child with a recorder, please can 
you contact me. 
 
The recorders will be a basic descant recorder in black with a fabric case. Children will 
need to bring in their recorder on the day of their lessons and both recorder and case 
(if applicable) should be clearly marked with their name and class for ease of 
identification eg label, engraving, marker pen, small keyring.   
 
Lessons will commence the week beginning 26 April 2021 and continue for the whole 
of Summer term.  You will be sent a letter after Easter to inform which day your child 
will need to bring their recorder to school for their class music lesson.  We will be 
following the current guidelines relating to social distancing and whole class music 
lessons. The room will be ventilated and there will be no sharing instruments. 
 
Children who have ordered a recorder from school will receive it at their first music 
lesson after Easter. 
 
Methods of payment: 

• Online via schoolmoney.co.uk (you will receive a text message with 
instructions)  

• Paypoint payment slip (please request a slip if this is required) 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs N Green 
Music coordinator 
 


